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Dr. Warren Brill

Dr. Warren Brill D.M.D., M.S. is current president of the American Academy of Pediatric Dentistry (AAPD) and has been a member for over 20 years. He has also served as president-elect, vice-president and secretary-treasurer of the AAPD. Prior to his AAPD board election, he was chair of the AAPD Council on Government Affairs and expert consultant to the Council on Dental Benefit Programs.

Presently, Dr. Brill is a clinical associate professor of Pediatric Dentistry at the University of Maryland. He also serves as a consultant to the Food and Drug Administration, section on Oral Medical Devices. Dr. Brill is a fellow of the AAPD, the American College of Dentists and the International College of Dentists. He is the 2009 recipient of the AAPD Pediatric Dentist of the Year Award.

Dr. Brill has a full-time private practice in Baltimore, Maryland. He received his dental degree from the University of Pennsylvania and completed specialty training in pediatric dentistry at the University of Maryland and the School of Medicine of Johns Hopkins University.


